
and opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.  
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1 The action taken pertaining to the Kevin Bell Arena budget item was negated since the item had not 
been properly noticed per the Open Meetings Act.  Homer Hockey Association was notified of scheduled 
public hearing on the budget at City Council’s Monday, November 26, 2018 meeting and encouraged to 
present either at that time or reschedule at a future EDC Meeting. 






